
WHEN: 

Tuesday,  May 1st 

6:00am -7:15 a.m.., Road-Bridge 

 

WHERE: 

VCSO 

7:30am -9:15am & 3:30pm -4:30pm if necessary 

Courthouse 

9:30-noon & 1:00pm-3:00pm if necessary 

CERF Savings Plan 

One of the NEW services which can be provided this year is “Retirement Ready Review”  

Basically, this helps participants determine what they are tracking for in retirement.  In order to do a 

complete analysis the participant will need to bring a copy of their CERF Pension estimate and  

LAGERS Pension estimate with them when meeting with me.   

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this.  
Robert Eastburn   573-415-6216 

  


